The King's CE School

Aspire, Believe and Achieve Together



Newsletter 4

Friday 27th September 2019

Congratulations

Congratulations to our maths department on being awarded The Prince's Teaching Institute Subject Leadership Mark.



Bronze Medal Winner

Well done to Samuel from Yr 10, for Winning a Bronze medal in the British international Karate Competition.



Sunday Times Newspaper Article.

A fantastic article in the Sunday Times newspaper this week recognising the amazing work that King's is doing with students and local businesses regarding our Careers programme.



Contact Details

Telephone 01902 558333

Mr J Ludlow Principal

E-mail admin@kingswolverhampton.co.uk

Yr 11 Trip to Kenilworth Castle





Year 11 History GCSE students recently visited Kenilworth Castle in Warwickshire as part of the 'History Around Us' part of the course. The weather was glorious and students were well behaved and engaged with the activities which included a walking tour of the site, a visit to Leicester's Gatehouse and some free time for eating lunch and filling in the work booklet. Thanks to all staff and students for a useful and enjoyable fieldwork experience.

Globe Theatre Trip





Year 11 and Year 12 English and History students took a step back in time when they watched Henry V at The Globe Theatre, London.

The twenty-eight pupils were transported back to "the vasty fields" of medieval France in the acclaimed production of Shakespeare's History play, which is playing at the open-air theatre on Bankside this autumn.

Dodging the showers, the students also enjoyed sightseeing in Covent Garden as well as a chance to cross the Millennium Bridge, with its panoramic views of the City of London.

"It was awesome," said Misbah (Year 12). "I enjoyed the play and it was just a great day out in general," added Antonia (Year 12).



kings wolver hampton

@kingsschoolwlv

The King's CE School

Aspire, Believe and Achieve Together



Newsletter 4

Friday 27th September 2019

6th Form Leadership Roles

Congratulations to the following sixth form students who were appointed as this year's head student leadership team:

Mathew - Head Boy



We wish them the best of luck in their new roles.



Year 8 Assembly

On Thursday morning Flight Lieutenant Ian Batchelor delivered a brilliant and



year 8 pupils about Air Cadets. He spoke about the exciting opportunities that being a part of the Air Cadets could offer our pupils at The King's. One opportunity that really caught the attention of the year 8's, was the chance to experience being a passenger in a glider or even pilot a small aircraft during their time with the Air Cadets. If any year 8 pupils are interested there is an open evening on Monday 30th September at 7:30pm at their HQ - Codsall Community High School.

20-20 Assembly

A photo from our 20/20 celebration assembly which was held on Thursday morning. The assembly was to celebrate all the students still part of the 20/20 club.

15 of these students have been selected to go to the ITV studios in Birmingham. Well Done!



Contact Details

Telephone 01902 558333

Mr J Ludlow Principal

E-mail admin@kingswolverhampton.co.uk

The King's School Parents Association

The King's School over the years has had a thriving Parents Association which has helped the school in a variety of ways. If you would be interested in joining us, we are holding our first meeting on Tuesday 2nd October 2019 at 4.00pm in the school's Lecture Theatre.

Please reply to Mrs Manjit Grewal (PA to the Principal) with your name, your child's name and form, telephone number and email. We look forward to meeting you.

m.grewal@kingswolverhampton.co.uk

From the Chaplain......

We have been thinking in our worship this week about taking responsibility; and our reading from Micah directed at corrupt politicians and dishonest businessmen seems not to have dated too much in the last 2700 years! We considered our responsibility not just for our own behaviour and learning, as is taught in every other school in the country, but also our responsibility to the environment and to all God's children. As it says in Psalm 24:1 'The earth is the Lord's and everything in it, the world and all who live in it'. In a week when Greta Thunberg is making such an impact, how do we take responsibility in the choices we make about what we buy and what we do with the packaging? And do we have the courage to stand up for what is right and to speak out for those who are treated unfairly? Finally, having listened to some who seem to be carrying the weight of the world upon their shoulders, I was reminded by a colleague that there is also a limit to our personal responsibilities and what a relief it is to be able to hand some of them over to God, who does not tire as we do!

Next Week's Theme for Worship:

Forgiveness

Luke 15:11-32

The Parable of the Prodigal Son

What stops us from forgiving others?



kingswolverhampton

@kingsschoolwlv